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September 6, 2017 
 
L. Rowe 
Deputy City Clerk 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on September 5, 2017 resolved: 
 
That the communication dated August 15, 2017 from Gregory F. Stewart, Integrity Commissioner, 
providing the Annual Report of the Integrity Commissioner from May 17, 2016 to August 1, 2017, 
as well as the related communication dated August 27, 2017 from B. Brock, BE REFERRED to a 
future meeting of the Corporate Services Committee at which the Integrity Commission will be 
requested to attend in order to answer any questions about his Annual Report and to discuss the 
future work of the Integrity Commissioner on such matters as education, review of the Code of 
Conduct, etc. (8/24/CSC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/hw 
 
cc: Corporate Services Committee Deferred 
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